
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Ameren Missouri’s  ) 
2017 Utility Resource Filing Pursuant )  File No. EO-2018-0038 
To 4 CSR 240 – Chapter 22  ) 
 

STAFF FILES A COMPLETE VERSION OF  
CONFIDENTIAL ADDENDUM M TO THE STAFF REPORT 

 
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission to file a 

replacement complete “Confidential Addendum M” to the Staff Report filed on 

February 28, 2018.  In support thereof, the Staff states as follows: 

1. The Staff has discovered that the one-page document designated 

“Confidential” and marked “Addendum M” filed on February 28, 2018 with the Staff 

Report is missing twelve (12) lines from the bottom of the page.  Since there is more 

information than can legibly be accommodated on one-page, the Staff is filing a 

replacement Confidential Addendum M as a two-page document.  There is nothing in 

the Staff Report that changes as a result of the addition of the last 12 lines of the 

replacement Confidential Addendum M. 

2. The Staff apologizes for the inconvenience caused the Commission and 

the parties. 

WHEREFORE, the Staff files a complete two-page version of Confidential 

Addendum M to the Staff Report filed on February 28, 2018.  
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Respectfully submitted,    
 
       /s/ Steven Dottheim   
       Steven Dottheim, Mo. Bar #29149 
       Chief Deputy Staff Counsel  
       (573) 751-7489 (Telephone)  
       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
       steve.dottheim@psc.mo.gov (e-mail) 

       Nicole Mers, Mo. Bar #66766 
       Deputy Staff Counsel 
       (573) 751-6651 (Telephone) 
       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
       nicole.mers@psc.mo.gov (e-mail) 
 
       Missouri Public Service Commission 
       PO Box 360 
       Jefferson City, MO  65102    
 
       Attorneys for the Staff of the 
       Missouri Public Service Commission 

 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 5th day  
of March, 2018. 

 
/s/ Steven Dottheim 

 


